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NCC to build new swim center in Filipstad   

NCC will build a new swim center in Filipstad in cooperation with Filipstad Municipality. The 

project is a turnkey contract in partnering form. The order is valued at approximately SEK 

190 million.   

“We are investing in public health and want to build a swim center that will benefit the residents of 

the municipality for several generations. We look forward to continuing our good collaboration with 

NCC and feel secure in its expertise in building swim and leisure centers,” says Åsa Hååkman 

Eriksson, Chair of the Filipstad Municipal Executive Board.   

The project is being carried out in partnering form. In the first phase, NCC and Filipstad 

Municipality have jointly planned, designed and developed a target price for the new swim center.  

Now the parties have also signed an agreement for the construction of the center.   

It will house a 25-metre pool with six lanes, a multifunction pool for swimming lessons and rehab, a 

family pool, and a sauna and warm pool. The entrance will feature a café, reception and changing 

rooms.   

The facility is based on NCC’s swim center concept, which is developed through extensive 

experience and knowledge transfer from previous projects. There is a major focus on energy-

efficient solutions, for instance, ventilation and water treatment will be optimized. In addition, solar 

cells will be installed.    

“We are also building a new school and sports hall in Filipstad, which yields synergies between   

the projects and keeps costs down. NCC has solid experience of building swim and leisure 

centers, most recently from the swim center we built in Säffle. We are now looking forward to 

continuing to develop the area in cooperation with the municipality,” says Emilia Carlman, 

Production Manager, NCC Building Sweden.   

The new center will be constructed on the same site as the previous one, at Spångbergshallen.  

NCC will commence work with the demolition of the old swim center, and construction of the new 

center is scheduled to start in April 2022. The swim center is expected to be completed at the end 

of 2023.    

The assignment is valued at approximately SEK 190 million and will be registered among orders in 

the fourth quarter of 2021 in the NCC Building Sweden business area.   

For further information, please contact:   
Emilia Carlman, Production Manager, NCC Building Sweden, +46 79 078 80 72   

Linda Sällström, Communication Partner NCC, linda.sallstrom@ncc.se   

NCC’s media service: +46 8 585 519 00, press@ncc.se, NCC’s Media bank   
 

About NCC. NCC is one of the leading construction companies in the Nordics. Based on its expertise in managing 

complex construction processes, NCC contributes to the positive impact of construction for its customers and society. 

Operations include commercial property development, building and infrastructure project contracting, and asphalt and 
stone materials production.  In 2020, NCC had sales of SEK 54 bn and 14,500 employees. NCC’s shares are listed on 

Nasdaq Stockholm.  

 

NCC AB (publ) 

170 80 Solna   

 

 

Visitor address 

Herrjärva torg 4 

170 67 Solna   

 

 

Phone +46 8 585 510 00 

Fax +46 8 85 77 75 

ncc.se   

 

 

Org. no. 556034-5174   
Registered Office Solna    
VAT no. SE556034517401 1 (1)  

 

mailto:linda.sallstrom@ncc.se
mailto:press@ncc.se
https://www.ncc.com/media/images-and-films/

